
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY25 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 14, 2025 

ITEM#12B4 UPDATE ON BUILDING COMMITTEE AND RECEIVE GUIDANCE FROM THE BOARD 

 

An update will be provided on the progress of the Building Committee. While the committee 

aimed to make a recommendation by the May board meeting, that goal was not met. A formal 

recommendation is now expected in June. At this time, the committee is seeking guidance from 

the School Board regarding the direction the committee is heading to ensure continued 

alignment and support moving forward. 


